
Friday 18th March 2022

Newsletter

The children have had a very busy week in school learning in all areas of the curriculum.

Pearl Class delivered a super Class Worship about our love of reading. The children really are

growing in confidence when talking in front of lots of people.

Please do join us for our Worships either on a Wednesday or Friday, everyone is welcome.

Mr Oscroft, our Site Supervisor, has been busy painting the Infant corridor… It looks very

smart.

The children have also enjoyed visits to our school library with Mrs Charnley and the new

“Rainbow Room” with Mr Simpson.

If you haven’t already, please sign up to Class Dojo using the activation letter I sent out last

week. It will be a more efficient way of communicating with all our parents in the future. If

you are struggling to set this up on your phone, please do not hesitate to contact me through

the school office.

POLITE REMINDER: Please could all adults ensure that children do not ride their scooters or

bikes on the school grounds to keep everyone safe.

Have a super weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Well done to Bobby, Castiel, Rayan, Harvey, Kiera and Alfie

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 2!



Welcom� t� our Rainbow Roo�!

The children and staff have been very excited about our fantastic new room. This

space is dedicated to interventions and helping to enrich our children’s learning

experience. From Star of the Week celebration time to sensory circuits … This

room is accessible to all our children.

WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. Patrick’s team for winning the most points this

week.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Love is a very important value to us as a school. Love underpins everything that we

do. It is very much 'the why' of who we are. Love is evident in our relationships

with each other and in our actions to support our community and our world.

Happy Birthday to Mrs White and Alyssia!



Dates for the Diary

Wednesday 23rd March 2022 Opal Class Worship 10:00am

Parents and Families Welcome

Wednesday 30th March 2022 Parents’ Evening for all children 3:30pm -

6:30pm

Further information will be sent out nearer

the time.

Thursday 31st March 2022 Star of the Term Worship 9:05am in the

school hall

Friday 1st April 2022 Easter Praise 10:00am

School Dates 2022

Spring Term 2022
Ends: Friday 1 April 2022 1:30pm

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022
Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022 1:30pm

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days

*Please note the additional day is due to the extra bank holiday in 2022 for the Queen's Platinum
Jubilee (Friday 3rd June).


